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Pillar Care has been serving individuals with severe 
disabilities and medical challenges for almost 70 years. 
Key to the agency's ability to successfully serve this 
population is a highly trained and dedicated team of 
nurses who adapt their skills in a wide variety of 
program settings. Without their expertise, many of those 
served by Pillar would be unable to access the 
programming they need. 

Pillar Schools rely on nurses in two very different and 
equally critical roles. There are currently 24 nurses who 
provide one-to-one assistance to students. These 
students need nursing support throughout the school 
day and their nurses are by their side to support them 
throughout their daily activities. In addition, there are 
three school nurses at both Pillar Elementary and Pillar 
High, who provide a range of services to students that 
may include the administration of medication, g-tube 
feedings and care of a trach tube in addition to 
corresponding daily with parents to update them on 
their child's medical status. "Working as a school nurse 
at one of our schools is much more involved than being 
a nurse at a traditional school," said Hetty Kintiroglou, 
Principal of Pillar Elementary. "Every single student in our 
school requires daily attention from the nurses." 

Each of Pillar's three Day Program for Adults has a 
full-time nurse to care for participants in the program. 
These nurses must understand the medical needs of 
every person in the program as well as be prepared for 
any emergencies which might arise. They also work hard 
to be proactive to protect program participants. "You 
have to be very alert to ensure the safety of all program 
participants," said Joana Rocha, a nurse at the Wayne 
Day Program for over four years. "I'm constantly 
checking for safety hazards like sharp objects or wet 
floors that could potentially harm a participant." 
"Without our nurses, some of our participants would not 
be able to be a part of our program," said Nalini 
Carr-Henry, Pillar Care's Director of Day Programs. 
"Those we serve need and depend on them, and our 
staff members depend on them to support the rest of 
the team." 
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Pillar High Nurse LaTanya 
Acloque performing routine 
wellness checks on Lianna. 
















